CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH
NOTICE OF THE CLOSE OF REGISTRATION
FOR THE NOVEMBER 6, 2018 STATE GENERAL ELECTION

Notice is hereby given to Plymouth Township residents that Tuesday, October 9, 2018, is the last day to register to vote in order
to be eligible to vote in the November 6, 2018 State General Election. The Clerk's Office will be open from 8:00 a.m. until 4:30
p.m. to accept in person registrations.

Below is a listing of the offices that are on the November 6th ballot:

Governor, Secretary of State, Attorney General, United States Senator, 11th District Representative in Congress, 7th District State
Senator, 20th District State Representative, State Board of Education Members, University of Michigan Regents, Michigan State
University Trustees, Wayne State University Governors, Wayne County Executive, Wayne County Commission for the 10th
District, and numerous Judicial Positions.

There will also be six (6) proposals on the ballot for you to consider.
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